
Newsletter Report to the AGM 2022 

I began my role as Newsletter Editor this year, so this is my first report to the AGM. Allow me to 

extend my gratitude to previous editors, Marie Fitch and Poppy Miller, for their assistance in getting 

up to speed. 

In July, we published our first issue of the newsletter in 18 months. I received a terrific response to 

my call for newsletter content: thanks to all the contributors, and to Harold Henderson and 

Catherine Cameron for doing a sensational job of proofreading. My goal is to return to a regular 

schedule of two publications annually, so look out for our next issue early in the new year.  

I’m still looking for regular contributors from anyone affiliated with the following: 

• Department of Biostatistics and Epidemiology, AUT 

• Department of Mathematics and Statistics, University of Canterbury 

• Statistics at Massey University, Albany Campus 

• Department of Mathematics and Statistics, University of Otago 

• Department of Mathematics and Statistics, Victoria University of Wellington 

• Department of Mathematics, University of Waikato 

If you’re willing to volunteer, please send me an email at newsletter@stats.org.nz. 

Ben Stevenson 

Newsletter Editor 

November 2022 


